
August 30, 201I

Dear Mr. Goulet,

On behalf of the National City Police Department, I would like to request a much needed
donation of school supplies for the elementary schools within the City of National City.
As you are well aware, the school system had been hit hard by the financial woes of the
State. The National Crty Police Department is looking for assistance to help out our
young community member's advance their education by supplying them with basic
material needed to complete class work

Each year the National City Police Departrnent continues to advance its mission of giving
back to the community by providing what we can in time of hardship to members of our
community. Through these programs, we have seen many lives changed for the better and
it could not be accomplished without your generous assistance. The goal of the National
City Police Department is to continue to make a difference in the community. With the
help of donations from supporters such as the Rotary Club we will continue to see
improvements.

Any donations you could make it is tax deductable and you may use the National City
Public Safety Foundation tax ID# 56-26A983.

Thanks again for your generous support ofour efforts to bring about a positive change
within our community of National City.

Sincerely,

Officer Angela Chelius
National City Police Department


